Travis County Emergency Services District No. 2

Notice of Possible Quorum

Sunday, December 2, 2012 6:30 P.M. 15001 Wells Port Dr.

This notice has been posted to notify the public that a quorum of the Board of Commissioners may be in
attendance and participate in discussions at the following event:

Social Gathering

Wells Branch Library
15001 Wells Port Drive
Austin TX 78728

6:30 P.M.

No actions will be taken during this event by the board.
This is to certify that a copy of this notice was posted on the bulletin board located at the Admin Headquarters at

201 E. Pecan Street, and the office of the Travis County Clerk, 5501 Airport Boulevard Austin, TX pursuant to
Section 551.041 Texas Government Code.
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Board President




